
 

  

 

EVENT NOTICE 
 

 
June 24, 2025 

      
Community Invited to the Official Opening of the New Dashwood Firehall 

 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) invites the community to celebrate the official grand opening of 
the new Dashwood Volunteer Fire Department firehall! This casual open house, drop-in event will include 
tours of the new firehall, equipment and trucks on display and information about FireSmart and how to 
join the fire department.  
 
Come join in on the fun, see the new firehall and meet our dedicated firefighters. All are welcome! 
 
Date:   Sunday, July 6 
Time:   10 a.m. – 2 p.m. (activities throughout the day) 

11 a.m. Ceremony with speakers and cake cutting 
12 – 2 p.m. firehall tours 

Location:  230 Hobbs Road, Qualicum Beach 
Parking:  Available at the site 
 
 

  

For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 

Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-713-2400 

 engagement@rdn.bc.ca 
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